Minutes of the May 14, 2005 Colorado QRP Club meeting
Location:  Offices of Milestone Technologies

Meeting started a few minutes of 10:00 am with a President’s report from John Hewitt KA3RDZ.    John thanked all the officers for their work in the club over the past year.  He then highlighted the accomplishments of the club including sponsorship of the QRP Fox Hunt, Field Day and our participation in local hamfests..

Vince Kumagai presented a Treasurer’s report for Roger Wendell.
There was a presentation of the coffee mugs and logo tee shirts that the club is selling to generate revenue.  Accomplishments included converting the Low Down to electronic format and including a CQC garage sale in our hamfest attendance.

Marshall Emm, in charge of the nomination committee, thanked John Hewitt for his work as CQC President over the last year and started the election process by vacating all the offices.  The following nominations were proposed for this year’s officers:
Jim Pope KG0PP – President

Steve Finch AI0W – Vice President

Roger Wendell WB0JNR – Treasurer

Vince Kumagai KI0RB – Secretary

The slate of candidates were accepted and seconded by Rich High W0HEP. A call for vote was made and the list of candidates was voted in unanimously. 

Jim Pope President CQC gave his address to the membership.

OLD BUSINESS –

WEB SERVICES

A discussion was undertaken in regards to upgrading the club web services to accommodate our sponsorship of the QRP Fox Hunts.  It was proposed that the CQC spend an additional $6 per month to upgrade to a service level that would support the CQC domain name and the QRP Fox Hunt domain name in one package.  Also the upgrade would allow the CQC to run a secure web server connection and have additional storage space and e-mail address.   CQC was spending $15 a monthe when web services was being supplied by Chisp.  The new upgrade from Parcomm will be $9.95 / month.   A motion to accept the proposal was set forth by Juhn Hewitt, second by Rich High.  Vote was unanimous to accept. proposal to upgrade.
FIELD DAY

The club will attempt to host two Field sites this year. Rampart Range and Aloha @ Bear Creek State park.

Paul Becket KF7MD will not be able to chair the Rampart Range site.  The club is now looking for someone to be the chairperson and take Paul’s place.

John Hewitt is the chairperson for the Aloha site and has already started making arrangements. 

  NEW BUSINESS –
No new business was presented

Meet adjourned 

Submitted – Vince Kumagai – CQC Secretary

